
Happy New Year!

2021 has arrived! The Lynnwood Convention Center team wishes
you and yours a wonderful new year.

New Hybrid Meeting Partner

With hybrid meetings being a key component of events in 2021, we are excited to
announce the Lynnwood Convention Center's new partnership with TEP (Technical Event

Productions, LLC). Established in 2005, TEP began as a music production company
running live concert events and quickly expanded to provide commercial AV design and
install. As a full service audio visual production company, they specialize in AV, sound
systems, video and projection screens, lighting and staging for live events. For more

information about TEP, visit their website. We look forward to the great year of
collaboration ahead.

January is National Blood Donor Month

In partnership with BloodworksNW, the
Lynnwood Convention Center is is hosting
a blood drive.

Any donor who donates between now and
March 17th will be entered in to win a new
car! 

Make your appointment for January 28th
or29th online or call 1-800-398-7888.

Small Meeting Packages

Looking to host a small meeting? Our One-Stop Shop Meeting
Packages include all the needed components to make your meeting
successful; room rental, audio visual and food and beverage. They

have been further customized to include distancing-friendly food and
beverage items and include space to accommodate physical

distancing requirements. Visit our website for more information.

New Art Exhibit

The Lynnwood Convention Center is currently hosting
two exhibits through June 2021:
"Northwest Eden: Trees, Plants and Gardens of the
Northwest" and
"Northwest Enterprise: Working in the Northwest"

The public is welcome to view the art when the

http://techeventpro.com
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convention center is open. For more information view
our exhibit details at www.lynnwoodcc.com/art.

Employee Recognition

ASM Global and all of us at the Lynnwood
Convention Center want to recognize
Jerome Mitchel, cook, on his 10 year
anniversary with the venue.

Jerome has proven to be a great member
of the team, with his happy persona,
flexibility and team-centric attitude, not to
mention the great dishes he creates for our
guests.

Congratulations, Jerome! ​

Committed to Your Health and Safety Update

​The Lynnwood Convention Center is proud to be a member of VenueShield, an internal
ASM Global environmental hygiene program, and has also received GBAC STAR™

facility accreditation. GBAC STAR™ is a performance-based accreditation program that
helps facilities demonstrate they have the work practices, procedures, and protocols to

prepare, respond, and recover from outbreaks and pandemics.
For more information on these protocols, visit our website.

In conjunction with our VenueShield and GBAC STAR™ programs, our team has gone
through great lengths to implement many changes to ensure your next event is met with
heightened sanitization and hygiene practices. We have also created new offerings and

modified other services to ensure the health and comfort of our guests.

To review the full scope of our safety measures we invite you to review our:
Safe Re-Opening Plan
Event Planner Guide

lynnwoodcc.com
info@lynnwoodcc.com

425.778.7155
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